## Class 6 Newsletter





Dear parents and carers,

Welcome to Year 6! I hope that you have all had a relaxing and enjoyable summer. I am looking forward to this year with you and we have lots of exciting things planned!

Please look at our class page on the school website and check regularly on ClassDojo for updates and information.

### **Topics**

Autumn 1 - The Victorians

Autumn 2 - Our changing world - a world of innovation

Spring 1 - World War One

Spring 2 - Enough for Everyone

Summer 1 - World War Two

Summer 2 - Amazing Americas

## Residential and trips

We will be having exciting trips as well as a residential trip in Year 6! More information about these will follow.

#### PE

Our PE days are Thursdays and Fridays. Please make sure that you bring your full indoor and outdoor PE kit for these days.

#### Homework

Homework will be set on a Friday and due in the following Friday. We will start sending out homework from next Friday (12<sup>th</sup> September). Each week, the work will consist of spellings to learn, a maths activity (linking with that week's learning), and a comprehension or grammar task. The children will also be set topic homework too. In the New Year, as we edge closer towards the SATs, we will offer an additional SATs club with extra learning material.

# Reading

A reading book and reading record will be coming home this week. Each child should be reading at least 3 times a week at home. Children should keep their reading book in their book bags to ensure that adults in school can listen to the children read.

I will run a reading raffle each week. More than three reads signed by an adult will give automatic entry into the Friday prize draw.

### Food and drink

Children should remember to bring their water bottle to school with them every day. Children are also encouraged to bring a snack for break time. Snacks should be healthy though such as a cereal bar or a piece of fruit.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Lowe.

